Chestnut Street Baptist Church Announcements for Sunday, August 10, 2025

Central Asia Mission Trip

Please be in prayer for our team traveling to Central Asia, August 10-23.

- Members Traveling: Baylee Hollar, Jeannie Johnson, Natalie Johnson, and Jeremy Johnson
- Pray for the unity, safety, and health of our team.
- Pray for sensitivity to the leading of the Holy Spirit as they seek to be salt and light for the people they will be serving.

Update on the Building Projects

We are about 3/4 done with the outside painting. Pray for safety of the painters and of all the Building and Grounds crew who are involved with the project.

Also, the wainscoting is being installed in the Fellowship Hall. If you might be able to help with this project, talk with Lee and Donna Bivens who have been spearheading this phase of the work. There will be baseboards to paint and more.

Business Meeting August 24

Dear members, please plan to come to the Business meeting at 6 p.m. on August 24. We will have updates on the building projects, ministry leaders' reports, and more. Help us seek the will of the Lord together!

Fair and Rodeo Parking

Every year, our youth use the church's parking lot during the Fair and Rodeo over Labor Day Weekend to raise needed funds for annual youth activities, most notably Centrifuge Youth Camp in the summer. We provide parking for those attending Fair and Rodeo at a modest fee on Thursday-Saturday and Monday (Sunday is an open parking day on which we do not charge). There is a signup list on the table in the foyer. We need one adult to two youth for each slot. If you can sign up to help our youth, we will greatly appreciate it. We sent 18 youth to Centrifuge this year, and it was a great gospel-centered experience!